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SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER

 MONDAY 30TH OCTOBER 2017
The school photographer will be at school on Monday 30th October to take individual and family group photographs.   If you would like pre-school age children and/or family members included with your children, you may bring them to school just before 8 am.   
If you have more than one child at the school they will be photographed together as well as individually within the normal school day. You will not need to bring them in early.
If you want to bring in a younger brother or sister or family member to be included in the photograph for 8 am, Please complete and return the form below by Friday 20th October.
Thank you
NAME OF FAMILY ……………………………………………………………

I WILL / WILL NOT* BE ATTENDING WITH A CHILDREN/OTHER FAMILY MEMBER           

*Please delete as appropriate

